
Calendar of Events

 
SPRING CLEAN-UP 

When:  April 2015-Please keep a look out 

for exact date, time and location. 

 

Students, here is a great opportunity for you 

to earn community service hours by 

volunteering your time helping with these 

events. Call the office for information. 

 

Fall Decorating Contest Winners 

Sabitini Family-57 Belton Street 

Molloy Family-22 Mayne Avenue 

Grier Family-13 Beech Street 

Congratulations to the winners and thank 

you to all who participated!  

 

Holiday Decorating Contest Winners 

 Best Lighting 

1
st 

Molloy Family-22 Mayne Avenue 

2
nd 

Manning Family-8 Lauren Court 

3
rd

 Moore Family-24 Adair Street  

Best Decorations 

1
st
 Apolinaro Family- 66 Ash Street 

2
nd

 Frey Family-1 Banker Drive  

3
rd

 Campbell Family-28 Lockwood Ave 

Congratulations to the winners! Your lights 

and decorations made the streets of our 

community sparkle!  

 
 

Know your Street Representative

 

Acorn…………..Lissette Hernandez…………….219-7329 

Adair………….......................................................OPEN 

Ash/Union…..Dolores Bollinger………………..769-7345 

Avon…………...Anthony Laulette………………..347-1950 

Banker…………Dan Forlenza………………………347-5526 

Beech………….Kevin Tevis………………………....879-4528 

Belton………….Laura McVicar…………………….448-8680 

Broad…………..Elaine Carr…………………….…...347-4461 

Chestnut/Waterloo….Kathy Stevenson…….448-8869 

Glen Brook/Lower River…Dee Garrison......448-7085 

Lauren………….Louis Gomez………………………347-6669 

Lockwood…....Kristi Bristol…………………732-735-5931 

Mayne………….Dan Kreuder……………….862-354-4923 

Robert……….…Carol Tarnowski………………...670-3701 

Springbrook/Upper River..Yvonne Reeves.347-8807 

 

West Brookwood 

Board of Governors 2013-2014 

 
President…………………………………………Harold Wyckoff 

Vice President………………………………..Marsha Wyckoff 

Secretary………………………………….……..Barbara Kostiuk 

Treasurer.....................................Barbara McLoughlin 

Governor…………………………………….Daniel McLoughlin 

Governor……………………………….……………….Kevin Tevis 

Governor……………………………….…………….Dan Forlenza 

Governor………………………………………………………....Open 

Governor……………….……………….………………………..Open 

Meetings are scheduled the 4
th

 Wednesday 

of the month at the Byram Municipal 

Building at 7:30pm. Please check your e-

mail for the meeting agenda. 

ALL BMRPOA members are welcome.  

West Brookwood 

Newsletter 

 

 

Winter 2014-2015 
 

BMRPOA, Inc. 

PO Box 797 

Stanhope, NJ  07874 

 

Office: 973-347-1040 

Fax:    973-347-1767 

 

NEW e-mail:   bmrpoa@gmail.com 

 

Website: www.bmrpoa.homestead.com 

 

Facebook: 
https://www.facebook.com/westbrookwood.poa 

 

mailto:bmrpoa@gmail.com
http://www.bmrpoa.homestead.com/
https://www.facebook.com/westbrookwood.poa


BMRPOA hope you and 

your family had a 

wonderful holiday season.  

We wish the community a 

safe, healthy and joyous 

New Year! 

 

Water Department News: 

◦◦◦◦◦◦ 

Meter and Reader Replacements: 

Our Field Technician, John DeMarco will be 

visiting some of the homes throughout the 

year replacing meters and/or readers.  He 

will be wearing a blue t-shirt labeled: 

BMRPOA.  He will have a picture ID 

stating that he is providing services for the 

water system of BMRPOA, Inc.  Kindly 

allow him to access the water department 

equipment on your premises.  You may be 

in need of an actual water usage reading.  

Thank you for your cooperation.    

 

NEW Banking Services:  
 

Credit card payments have been a success!  

Remember to call the office to make a 

credit card payment.  

 

In addition, online bill pay will be coming 

soon! Members with an email on file will 

be notified immediately.  If you have not 

been receiving messages by email please 

call the office or send in your payment 

stub with your updated information.  

Many times email messages have been 

returned as undeliverable so please check 

your spam folders and allow messages 

from: bmrpoa@gmail.com. Thank you. 

Reminder, if you cannot pay your water bill 

in full by the 30th of the month then utilize 

the "Easy Pay Plan" to avoid late charges 

and terminations.  

Here's how it works:  Pay 1/3 of 

your bill by the 25th of each month 
thereby bringing your account to a zero 

balance on the 25th of the third month. 
_______________________________________ 

Scholarship Fund: 
BMRPOA is pleased to contribute to the 

future collegiate success of its young 

residents.  Due to two gracious donations we 

were able to provide one high school senior 

with a scholarship in the amount of $500.00 

last year.  We would like to continue the 

scholarship program with your help.  Please 

consider donating to this fund for the 2015 

graduates.  Any amount is appreciated.  

However, if all 400 members donated as 

little as $1.25 we would reach our goal of 

$500.00. 

  

You may donate any amount you wish.  

Please make your check payable to: 

 

BMRPOA, Inc. Scholarship Fund 

________________________ 

 

Just the facts… 
Do you know where your water comes 

from??? 

The West Brookwood community 

has 3 wells.  The wells pull groundwater 

from the Kittatinny Aquifer and the 

Gneiss Aquifer. 

 

That and other interesting water department 

information can be found on our website.  

Check us out: 

www.bmrpoa.homestead.com 
 

Announcements: 

Let us know if you have an 

announcement that you would like to appear 

in the newsletter. Announcements can 

include a birth, death, wedding, new 

business, special Thank You, question or 

comment.  Just call or email the office and 

give us the details. 

 

We have a new Newsletter Editor, Keri 

Weber of Ash Street. Thank you for taking 

on the newsletter.  You will be a great 

addition to our community.  

 

______________________________ 
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